
Aiken & Associates Phone: (519) 351-8624 

578 McNaughton Ave. West Fax: (519) 351-4331 
Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6 E-mail: raiken@xcelco.on.ca 

June 2, 2009	 VIA e-mail only 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St., 2ih Floor 
Toronto ON M4P lE4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2008-0235 London Hydro 2009 Rates Rebasing Application - LPMA ­
Procedural Order No.2 

As requested in Procedural Order No.2 of the above noted proceeding, I am writing to 
provide the comments of the London Property Management Association regarding the 
need for an oral hearing. 

I have reviewed the letter of Mr. Buonaguro on behalf of his client, the Vulnerable 
Energy Consumers Coalition dated June 2nd

, 2009 and agree with his comments. 

LPMA does not see the need for an oral hearing, but would find is useful if London 
Hydro were to file an Impact Statement to reflect any changes that London Hydro 
acknowledges are required as a result of the interrogatory process. It would be helpful if 
such materials were to be filed no later than June lOth,2009. Of course, if London Hydro 
is not proposing any changes to its original filing it could say so in its reply on June 5th

, 

2009. 

Si/Jely, /")-j! 

11~J;{~ 
Randy A;.l{en 
Aiken & Associates 

cc:	 David B. Williamson, London Hydro (e-mail) 
James C. Sidlofsky, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (e-mail) 
Intervenors (e-mail) 


